
TJ Talks Presents: 
Dear SE Denver Community,  
 
Thomas Jefferson High School would like to extend a special invitation to your school 
community to join us for a conversation around the Teen Vaping epidemic. We are excited to 
partner with Denver Public Health to provide this unique opportunity for us all to come 
together to learn, discuss and problem solve how best to support healthy lifestyles for our 
youth. Denver Public Health (DPH) provides training and education specific to youth, parents 
and trusted adults around the dangers of vaping including the attraction of flavors that are 
targeted toward youth. During the presentation, we will also discuss resources for youth 
wanting to quit vaping.  
 
Where: Thomas Jefferson High School – Room 111 
When: Tuesday February 18th 
Time: 6-7pm 
Who: Any parent, community members, trusted adults. Please spread the word! 
 
**Please register at the link below** 

REGISTER HERE or       Bit.ly/TJTALKS 

 
 
For more information please contact Megan Miccio, School Health Professional at 
megan_miccio@dpsk12.org or 720-423-7008  
 
 

 

http://www.denverpublichealth.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1ylN2MwFZVi4yYg8zBaUK7nTmlD1Sie9Yk_a48af8kVI/edit
mailto:megan_miccio@dpsk12.org

